
 
The Alberta Mackenzie Provincial Council of the Catholic 
Women’s League of Canada extends their heartfelt sympathy to all 
our indigenous brothers and sisters in this time of sorrow, as they 
grieve the loss of their children and what might have been.  We 
pray that our Blessed Mother wraps all the families in her mantel 
and places them in the Father’s arms and that their children can 
now rest in peace.    
 
 


